
Getting Ready for  

Kindergarten! 
Is this your student’s last year  

in a Preschool classroom?  

  Join us for a panel discussion with Principals  

from LPS Elementary Schools:  

 Learn about registration and the open enrollment process 

 Get ideas to help you prepare for the Kindergarten Transition 

  

 

 
 
 

If you need childcare, please call The Village Office at North 
303.347.6985 or Ames 303.347.4419 to sign up!  

 Date:   Wednesday, October 24th, 2018 

 Time: 5:30 pm– 6:30 pm– Principal Panel 

   6:30 pm - 7:30 pm– Information about the transition  
   process for Elementary Special Education Services. 
 Place:   The Village at North Gym  

   1907 West Powers Avenue, Littleton, CO 80120 


